
To increase efficiency and reduce operational costs, the City of Garnett 

will be implementing a new, revised route system for weekly trash pick 

up for all refuse customers. This change will take effect on Monday, 

April 18, 2022. 

The City Refuse Department will utilize one trash truck with a three-

person crew and begin picking up trash earlier in the day. This will    

allow for more trash to be picked up in a day. 

The Refuse Department is asking all City of Garnett refuse customers to 

have their trash ready for pick up by 6:00 a.m. on the newly scheduled 

route day.  For more information, please visit www.simplygarnett.com 

or call Garnett City Hall, 785-448-5496 during regular business hours. 

http://www.simplygarnett.com

